
Dear Governor Wolf: those warehouse workers 
need help 
 The Bethlehem Gadfly  coronavirus  April 8, 2020   

 Latest in a series of posts on the coronavirus  

Greg Cook served as a magazine editor with Better Homes and Gardens 
in Des Moines IA for 20 years before moving to the Lehigh Valley in 
2006 as a freelance writer. He participates in the Appalachian 
Mountain Club, launched the now annual Monocacy Park Day, brought 
into being the Monocacy Creek Watershed Coalition, and tours with 
Vote Common Good. 

Gadfly: 

I had no idea we had these problems at the warehouses. Here’s the 
message I sent Governor Wolf. I need to think more about this. 

Dear Governor Wolf, 

Please read this plea from Bethlehem City Councilwoman Olga Negron 
about workplace injuries and the COVID-19 danger to warehouse 
workers in the Lehigh Valley. What can we do? How can we protect these 
workers? How can I help? Thank you. 

http://thebethlehemgadfly.com/2020/04/08/yesterday-was-a-
difficult-day-i-fear-for-my-people/ 

Gregory Cook 
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